
 

 

Family Matters  

Virtual Training  

Overview 

This 1-hour session is specifically aimed at showing the impact extreme right 

wing (ERW) extremism has on families and what can be done to support them. 

This course has been developed by a mum whose son was involved in the ERW 

but left with Prevent support so she understands what works and how to build 

trust and talk to families. 

 

Course content: 

• Personal story of a mum who had a son involved in the extreme right 

• What support families need  

• How to have a conversation with a family member  

• How to build trust with a supportive family member  

• What support works explained  

• What triggers families/individuals  

 

 
Places are on a first come first served basis so please access the booking form 
at the earliest opportunity to secure you place. 
 
The training will be delivered via Microsoft Teams and you will receive a 
calendar invite which will include the link. 
 
CHARGING POLICY 

Dates Time 

Wednesday 11th September 2024 1pm – 3pm 

Booking Form 

https://forms.office.com/e/PqejzmfhX8


 The SSCP has re-introduced the non-attendance charging policy.  Agencies will 

be charged if staff fail to attend if we are not informed of cancellation at least 

10 working days before the session.  This includes participants who join the 

session late which may result in attendance not being recorded.  The charge 

for non-attendance or late arrival with be £50.  

 
 
 


